
TO:

Illinois Hospitals and ASTCs – COMPdata Data Coordinators
FROM:

COMPdata Customer Service Staff
SUBJECT:
Important Data Submission Update!
Discontinued COMPdata Insurance Plan Payer Category Code:

· This Discontinued Payer Category Code 00000 will no longer be a valid payer code as of 10/01/2017 submission date.

· This could affect your 3rd quarter claims acceptance results.

· Select the appropriate replacement code from the COMPdata Insurance Plan Payer Category list.

· Please ensure your facility takes the appropriate steps to complete this update within your system. 

· COMPdata suggest utilizing the online claims correction option located in the Data Submission System for a temporary resolution.  

If you have any questions, please contact us at customerservice@team-iha.org  or call 866.262.6222.
Thank you.
COMPdata Customer Support Team 


